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30th June, 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
As I informed you earlier in the year, I will be retiring as Headteacher of St. John Vianney R.C. Primary school on 31st August, 2020. Mrs Meldrum will be Acting Headteacher from September until a new Headteacher is appointed. The Governing Body is currently engaged in the Recruitment process and a Diocesan Adviser has been appointed. Can I, again, thank parents and carers for all of their support over the past twenty years. It really has been my privilege to be Headteacher of such a wonderful school working with such wonderful children, staff and parents/carers.
The Management Structure of the School – September 2020
In September, the Management Structure of the school will be:
Mrs Meldrum

Acting Headteacher

Senior Leadership Team

Mrs McDine                           Miss Cherry (KS1 Lead)
 Mrs Spencer (UKS2 Lead)

School Business Manager 
Assistant Headteacher
Assistant Headteacher

Senior Leadership Team             Senior Leadership Team           Senior Leadership Team

Miss Prayle (R.E. Lead)    Mrs Bury / Mrs Watanabe (SENCO)   Mr Bonnar (LKS2 Lead)
Senior Management Team              Senior Management Team        Senior Management Team
Possible Safe Phased ‘Reopening’ of School in September 2020
As you know, school is currently open for vulnerable children and the children of key workers and this will continue to be the case until the end of the Summer term. We are currently making preparations for a wider opening for September and we are awaiting further Government and DfE guidance in order to ensure the safe opening of school in September. As has been stated many times throughout all correspondence, the absolute priority when deciding to open the school to greater numbers must always be the safety of children, staff and the families of children and staff. Once we receive further Government guidance on how we can safely open the school to more pupils, I will write to you outlining how we aim to do this and the procedures that will be in operation in school in September.
Thank you again for your patience, understanding and co-operation in these challenging times. 

Yours sincerely,

[image: image17.png]1§ IQF logo_sm:

“OD/?%\%
ENEEER

For Help, cick Help Topics o the Help Menu, 752,96




[image: image4.png]


Headteacher
Hillhead Road


West Denton


Newcastle upon Tyne


NE5 1DN


Telephone: 0191 2672233


Fax: 0191 2679538


� HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��www.stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�








Mr A M Duffy


Headteacher





St. John Vianney Catholic Primary School
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